

On Saturday 10th June 2017, Scotland played a rollercoaster of a match with the Auld Enemy at Hampden Park in Glasgow. Everyone who was there will never forget the match, especially the last 10 minutes. TACC invited some disadvantaged young people along to the game as part of the "My First Scotland Match" (MFSM) programme, they were a group of 7 from Dumbarton Road Corridor Youth Project. Aside from experiencing the ups and downs of following Scotland, each child received a match ticket, a Scotland shirt, a Saltire flag and £10 to spend.

They said afterwards - "Well that

was an unbelievable afternoon at Hampden! From dejection, to sheer elation and back again. An incredible experience for our group to be part of that atmosphere. Thanks again to the Tartan Army Children's Charity for their continued support. The group will never ever forget Saturday.

Thanks again to Jim and everyone at TACC

. Now the boys really know what following Scotland is all about!

"

